
 

This week in Nursery 

4th October, 2021 

           P.S.E.D. 
 
The children are continuing to be 
supported during free flow with sharing 
and taking turns. We talk to them 
about what they could do if a friend 
would like something they are playing 
with.  

                            C.L. 
 
We have listened to the story, ‘There’s a 
house inside my mummy’ by Giles 
Andreae. Some of the children shared 
what it is like to have a baby brother or 
sister.  

                                                            P.D.                                                       

For PE this week, the children continue to enjoy listening to a CD and moving 
in time to the music. They also had fun doing the hokey cokey and playing 
the game duck, duck, goose.  
 

                Mathematics 
 
This week we have been learning to 
name some 2D shapes and to 
describe their properties. We played 
the game ‘shape monsters’ on the 
interactive whoteboard and we made 
a ‘shape picture’ using circles, 
squares, rectangles and triangles.   
 

                Literacy 
 
The children have been playing lots 
of phase 1 games including i-spy and 
a listening game on the interactive 
whiteboard. They have also learnt 
the letter sound, ‘s’. Maybe you 
could find items at home beginning 
with ‘s’ at home. 

                     U.W. 
 
This week in Nursery we have 
enjoyed making heart shaped 
cookies. After they were baked in 
the oven, we had fun decorating 
them!  

                        E.A.D. 
 
The children have had the 
opportunity to make a collage 
picture using different shapes. They 
have also enjoyed drawing pictures 
using pastels.  
  

Special Notices 
 
Thank you to all those who have bought food in, for our local foodbank. 
Thank you also for your continued generosity in giving a weekly £1 for our £1 
pot!    
  


